



Happy October!   

-The studio will be closed Monday, October 4th - Friday, October 8th 
for Fall Break. We will resume classes on Monday, October 11th.  

-RECITAL/PERFORMANCE FEE Statements will be emailed 
October 11th-15th, 2021. If you are not planning to participate in our end 
of season recital, please let me know. Costume looks will be available 
for viewing starting the week of Nov. 15th at the lobby desk.  

-RECITAL DATE: We are excited to announce our confirmed recital 
date! Saturday, May 7th at Mannoni PAC on USM’s campus.  

-HALLOWEEN WEEK at DDH will be October 25th-29th, 2021! 
Your dancer will be allowed to wear their Halloween costume to class 
that week.  

If you have any questions, email Natalie, d.dynamics@yahoo.com. 

Have a great month of October!  

Sincerely,  
Natalie Pope 
Owner/Instructor 
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